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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Andersen and Walan and members of the House Judiciary 

Committee:  

 

As an Oregon resident, and as a human, the lack of control of guns and the ease in 

which they are purchased, plus the lack of laws surrounding them has made this 

issue a basic safety issue in all communities. We need more laws to stop the 

epidemic of guns.  

 

Thanks for doing the right thing to make our state safe. 


